
 

 

 
 
 

February 8, 2017 
 
VIA E-FILE 
 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 
Attn: Michelle Green 
 

Re: OH Exchange Facilities Networks, LLC Address Change (Certificate No. 90-
6403-TP-TRF).   

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 

 
 This letter is to inform the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio that OH Exchange Facilities 
Networks, LLC’s (the “Company”) (Certificate No. 90-6403-TP-TRF) address has changed. The 
Company’s primary business address is now 2220 University Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660. All 
other contact information remains the same.  Please update the Commission’s records.  
 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned directly.   

 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
        
Michael P. Donahue 
 
Counsel for OH Exchange Facilities Networks, LLC  
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